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Ward Scott Architecture, a full service architectural and interior design firm located in 
Tuscaloosa Alabama is pleased to announce the promotion and expansion of our 
leadership team with Zach Ward named Principal.   
 
Ward Scott Architecture was founded in 1983 by Jim Ward.  Over the past three 
decades, Ward Scott Architecture has become an integral part of the West Alabama 
community, growing steadily in size through strategic expansion of capabilities.  “A big 
component of our firm’s growth strategy”, says President Keith Scott, “is founded upon 
our collaborative working environment that promotes opportunities for growth for our 
staff.  We are pleased to announce Zach’s promotion in celebration of our company’s 
continued growth and commitment to our clients and community”.   
 
Zach joined Ward Scott Architecture in 2009.  Zach received a Bachelor of Architecture 
with a minor in Business Administration from Auburn University in 2011.  Zach is a 
registered architect in Alabama and Tennessee with NCARB certification.   
 
Zach is currently a part of the Leadership Tuscaloosa Class of 2018, the Young 
Professionals of Tuscaloosa with the West Alabama Chamber of Commerce and 
American Institute of Architects.   Zach’s responsibilities as Principal include leadership 
with project development from beginning to completion, creating and fostering client 
relationships, managing consultant and staff relations, as well as leading the firm’s 3-D 
Building Information Modeling expertise.   
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